
R.G.C. Board Meeting 

 

November 10, 2010 - Bunz & Co. 
Members not present, Paul Christianson, and Steve Franco. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm by the President Jesse 

Sierra. 

 

President’s Report; Jesse Sierra stated that he continues to sell 

the David Oxley towels at $5.00 to help raise funds for next year’s 

tournament.  

 

Vice President’s Report; Charlie Aichele requested help with the 

donations to the Christmas party.  

 

Secretary’s Report; Chuck Heath mentioned that 85 to 100 

members have signed-up for next year. There will be a list of 

names for the board to call and remind the membership of the sign 

up deadline. A suggestion was made to send out a reminder via e-

mail.     

 

Treasure’s Report; No report was made. 

 

Tournament Director’s Report; Neil Thomas stated that next 

year’s tournament schedule is complete and all corrections have 

been made. A Question was raised for Neil concerning a portion of 

the tournament fund being used to fund the David Oxley 

tournament. His response was that the tournament fund will be 

returned to the players and not to any other allocation. 

 

Tournament Bookkeeper’s Report; Jerry Cornelius reported that 

the tournament fund was in good shape with a surplus of $960. 

There are also 38 players signed up for the turkey shoot 

tournament. 



 

Handicapper’s Report; No report was given at this time. 

 

Rules Chairperson Report; Freida Aichele fielded a question 

concerning the rule about “plugged balls”! Her response was that 

the rule of “Thru the Green” is in place. 

 

Webmaster’s Report; Made by Jesse Sierra. Steve Franco was 

still having computer problems and should have them resolved 

soon. 

 

Correspondence; Charlie Aichele mentioned that Junior Golf is 

allowing junior golfers to sign up for tournaments on-line with a 

cost of $5.00 per player to be absorbed by our club. One possible 

solution was to raise our tournament fee to cover the extra cost. 

Diamond Oaks is keeping the price of the green fees the same. 

Charlie will meet with the City of Roseville in January with some 

questions concerning this issue. 

N.C.G.A. sent a letter to Gary Krohn with instructions on how to 

use the local computer that connects with N.C.G.A. 

 

Old Business; No old business was discussed at this meeting. 

 

New Business; Discussion was made concerning the next board 

meeting place. The final decision was made to have the meeting at 

The Round Table Pizza place on Foothill Blvd, December 8
th

 at 

6:30pm.  

 

With no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 

7:07 pm. 

 

These minutes respectfully for approval by 

           Tim Bryan (Member at Large)  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


